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Buddy and Zoo Boat Landing Closed Temporarily for 
Vehicle and Boat Trailer Recovery 

 
Updated: Buddy and Zoo Boat Landing Reopened 

 
The Buddy and Zoo Boat Landing, 40 Station Creek Drive, St. Helena Island, has 
reopened. Personnel from Beaufort County Sheriff's Office, the South Carolina 
Department of Natural Resources and Beaufort Water Search and Rescue 
removed a vehicle, trailer and boat which had been submerged.  
 
The boat landing was temporarily closed this morning.   
 
A complete list of Beaufort County boat landings can be found here.  
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